
 

Happy Birthday to….. 

Leon  5 

Mercedes 5 

Emma  7 

STARS OF THE WEEK…. 
Discovery: Frankie and Iyla 
Columbia: Stanley 
Voyager: Akai and Tee-Jay 
Atlantis: Lily-May 
Challenger: Harley and Curtis 
Endeavour: Ethan 

 

 

 

 
Swimming Dates: 

3/5/19—Endeavour 
10/5/19—Endeavour 
17/5/19—Endeavour 
24/5/19—Endeavour 

PTA Event Dates: 

14 May Film Night 3.15 - 4.30 
5 July Summer Fayre 3.15 - 5.00 

 

TEAM POINTS—last weeks amounts 

Tilmanstone - 12  Chislet - 14 

Snowdown -  26  Betteshanger - 29 

Extra Curricular Clubs.  

As this term is a short one (5 weeks), clubs will continue as they 
were last term.  They start up again on the next week (Monday 
29th April) and finishing in the second to last week (week             
commencing Monday 13th May). 
 

Forest School Sessions: 

Tuesday PM - Challenger 

Wednesday PM—Atlantis 

Thursday AM - Columbia 

Friday AM - Voyager and Endeavour 

Plus the following with Mrs Wilkinson-Tough…… 

         3rd May Discovery/Columbia/Atlantis 

          17th May Voyager/Challenger 

         14th June Endeavour/Discovery 

         28th June Voyager/Atlantis 

        12th July  Columbia/Challenger 

           

Tue 30 Apr     RAID Reading Event 

Tue 30 Apr Discovery Workshop – Learn with Me:  

                       2:30pm 

Fri 10 May Year 5 Kent Test and Residential Meeting: 

  3.10pm 

13-17 May KS2 SATs Week 

Mon 20 May  RAID Cricket Event 

Tue 21 May Parents Evening 

Thu 23 May Parents Evening 

  New Intake Meeting 

Fri 24 May  Last Day of Term Five 

Mon 10 June First Day of Term Six 

Wed 12 June ‘Chatterbooks’ - Adult reading group 7pm 

Fri 14 June Atlantis Assembly: 9am 

Fri 21 June Challenger Assembly: 9am 

Fri 28 June Discovery Assembly: 9am 

  Mini-Festival  3—6pm 

Fri 5 July Voyager Assembly 

8-12 July French Residential Year 6 

  Focus Week: Activities 

Fri 12 July Columbia Assembly: 9am 

Wed 17 July  Sports Day 

Mon 22 July Moving Up Afternoon 

Tue 23 July  Leavers Assembly: 9am 

  Last Day of Term 6 



Monday 29 April 2019 

  

Tel:   01304 830376                                                                   

Website: www.eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk              Email: office@eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Extra Curricular Clubs 
 
The clubs that were on last term recommence this 
week.  This is unfortunately with the exception of Lace 
as Mrs Betteridge is away for the next few weeks.  We 
also have a Hockey club on offer to children in Years 1 
and 2 which will take place on a Thursday after school 
for the next three weeks.  If your child would like to 
take part in this please complete the letter sent home 
today. 
 
Year 5 Reading Project 
 
Over the last couple of months four children from 
Year 5 have been in a reading group with Mr Garvey.  
They have read a book by a local author—Lucy 
Strange—called Castles by the Sea.  As they are now 
approaching the end of the book they are being           
rewarded with a visit on Tuesday afternoon to meet 
with the author and ask her questions.  We hope they 
have a great time. 
 

Parent/Teacher Consultations 

 

The final sets of parent/teacher consultations take 

place during the last week of this term.  Letters will 

come home to you shortly with the dates for each 

class and a set of time slots for you to choose from.  

Once returned to school, teachers will then allocate 

parents a specific time and this information will come 

home with the children.  As always, if you are unable 

to make the dates given please do get in touch with 

your child’s class teacher to arrange a more              

convenient time. 

 

Year 6 Production Date 

 

A date for your diaries, especially those parents with 

children in Year 6.  The end of year production will 

take place on Friday 19th July.  A specific time as well 

as other information regarding this will be sent home 

closer to the time. 

 
 
 

 

Termly Overviews 

 

We hope that the termly overviews all reached you 

safely over the course of the last week.  If you have 

any questions about any of the areas of learning your 

child will be undertaking over the next four weeks 

please do not hesitate to contact the class teacher to 

discuss further. 

 

Home Learning 

 

You should also now have received information about 

some home-learning ideas you could do with your 

child away from school during this term.  We hope 

these allow more flexibility at home for families      

regarding homework.  Any feedback on this new     

system would be much welcomed. 

 

Forest School Sessions 

 

This Friday we welcome back Mrs Wilkinson-Tough 

from maternity leave. This week she will be putting on 

Forest School sessions for Discovery, Columbia and 

Atlantis class on Friday 3rd May. 

Please ensure that they bring in appropriate clothing 

on the day. Discovery and Columbia can come into 

school in their Forest School clothing but must also 

bring their school uniform to change into. 

 

Book Fair 

 

After school this week (Monday-Thursday) there is a 

Book Fair in the hall.  Please feel free to call in and 

browse through the books on offer. Books can be 

bought there and then with cash should you wish to 

Reading challenge target 

25 home reads! 


